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Further information on Rubicon Limited can be viewed at the Rubicon web site, at http://www.rubicon-nz.com. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

30 May 2017 – Rubicon today announced that it has moved its balance date from 30 June to 
30 September, with immediate effect. This means that Rubicon’s next (audited) financial 
reporting period will be for the 15 months from 1 July 2016 to 30 September 2017. 
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